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SAINTE-MARIE-RIVIER ® ...

Wednesday, October 25th 2023

s

Dear Junior Boys’ “A” Volleyball Coaches and League Convenors,

Ecole Secondaire Catholique Sainte-Marie-Rivier will be hosting the 2023 EOSSAA Junior Boys’ ‘A’ Volleyball
Championship on Wednesday, November 15th.

We are delighted to host this year’s championship and welcome your league representative to our new school
building, which is located at 1381 Demers Avenue (Kingston). Its completion has finally given us the
opportunity to host such an event, after spending over 25 years in a one gymnasium school building.

We would like to remind all league convenors to confirm that your association will be represented at this year’s
event no later than Wednesday, November 1st.

All entries for this EOSSAA Championship must be sent to the championship convenor no later than Friday,
November 10th. This will allow us to determine the seeding and share the schedule with all concerned parties
as soon as possible.

We would like all documentation to be sent by email in order to limit the amount of paper copies. That being
said, please forward the following documents (which can also be found at
http://www.eossaa.ca/documents.php) to mcdonjo@ecolecatholique.ca.

Before Friday, November 10th

(O seeding Information form

Before Wednesday, November 15th

[J Rules of Behaviour for Participants forms (scanned .pdf copy)
[J EOSSAA Release of Liability form (scanned .pdf copy)
[J Fully completed and signed OFSAAHub Team Roster (scanned .pdf copy)

This year’s entry fee will be of 200$. We would kindly ask your league representative to bring their cheque to
the tournament on the day of the championship instead of mailing it. All cheques must be made out to “ESC
Sainte-Marie-Rivier”.

We will be sharing additional information with all league convenors and participating teams, once all parties
have confirmed their participation.

If you have any questions, please contact the championship convenor, Jonathan McDonald, at
mcdonjo@ecolecatholique.ca, by cell phone/text 613.328.9881 (please note that | do not have any cell service
during the school day) or at the school by calling 613.546.5270.

Congratulations on your success so far and we look forward to hosting some great volleyball on November
15th.

Sincerely,

Jonathan McDonald
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